
                        A Child is counting on you… 
 
Is there anything we can do for the Christian families in the land of 
Christ who are struggling to feed, clothe, shelter, and educate their 
young ones? Yes, there is always something we can do and ought 
to do and that is why we decided to become involved. 
 
So what then can we do to assist from our corner of the world? 
 
Firstly, we can, and must, pray for these families. They are our 
brothers and sisters. How can we abandon them? It is not easy for 
Christians to find work in the Middle East. Even those blessed with 
a job do not make much. Sometimes only one parent is able to 
work. How would we fare in such circumstances? 
 
Secondly, we can add actual works to our prayers. It is said that 
children are a country’s wealth. Helping with a child’s school 
tuition gives that child a chance to learn, grow, discover his/her 
gifts and talents and eventually become a contributing member of 
society. It also eases the financial burden on the family. Even if 
you have little monetary means, there is always a way. Invite your 
relatives and friends to join you in sponsoring or sharing the full 
amount for one child. Together you can all make a significant 
difference in that child’s life.  
 
Foster hope today by supporting the Jerusalem Student project. Be 
the carrier of joy to a child and family in need in the Holy Land. 
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